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Underwriting agreements 

04-01-22 to 06-30-22 

WGEN-FM is seeking renewal of the underwriting contract with The Fire Pit Bar 

and Grill, Peotone, IL, this quarter. 

Our Underwriting manager volunteer is reaching out to seek other agreements 

and donors. As a volunteer he must pursue these activities on his time off from 

his regular employment. He has also used time during the pandemic to examine 

several software programs used by other not-for-profits for fundraising purposes. 

The program is new to WGEN-FM and as apply it and adapt it to our needs we 

have every belief it will become a useful tool for our management. 

The Pandemic had suspended much of our activity and prompted a shift to email 

campaigns seeking donations or sponsorships and we have pivoted to treat that 

situation with renewed enthusiasm with brief intermissions from in person 

contact per the guidance of the published Covid-19 guidance during the various 

waves. 
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